
Subject: Prosound Shootout 2007
Posted by Wayne Parham on Mon, 23 Jul 2007 13:51:46 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

This year's Prosound Shooutout will be held at the Tulsa Raceway on October 19th, 2007.  This is
our third year in a row, and the venue is excellent so we expect turnout to be good.  We've
received a lot of attention by the quality of data we've gathered, which has given us some traction.
 All the big names will be there this year, so be sure to come out to the track and join us!
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